
From: Ramesh Chand Chutani <ramesh.chutani@goodyear.com>
Date: January 19, 2016 at 4:59:48 PM GMT+5:30
To: "ramesh.agarwal@agarwalpackers.com" <ramesh.agarwal@agarwalpackers.com>
Cc: Sanjay Vij <sanjay.vij@agarwalpackers.com>
 
Dear Mr. Agarwal.
 
This is to bring to your notice that we had assigned your company  for shifting of our MD’s
household goods from Delhi to Gurgaon. I am pleased to forward the appreciation mail
from our MD on the quality of Job done by your Delhi Office .(  Mr Sanjay Vij & his team)
 Keep up the good work.
 
Thanks & Regards,
Ramesh Chutani
Head - Procurement Operations, India.
Ist Floor ,ABW Elegance Tower,
Plot No 8, Commercial Centre.
Jasola, New Delhi 110025

 
From: Rajeev Anand 
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 12:33 PM
To: Ramesh Chand Chutani <ramesh.chutani@goodyear.com>

Dear Ramesh,
 
Please convey my sincere thanks and a great appreciation to the management of Agarwal
Movers and packers. The job was carried out extremely professionally and timely. The staff
and the management personnel were courteous and well oriented. I am very happy with
the service  standards and appreciate  the  support.  Have just  given the  cheque with full
payment as desired
 
Many thanks again.
 
Rajeev Anand.
Vice Chairman & Managing Director. 
Goodyear India Limited
1st Floor, ABW Elegance Tower,
Jasola Commercial Complex,
New Delhi – 110025, INDIA


